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Quit sugar-coating abortion by calling it reproductive rights.  Nothing about abortion 

relates to reproduction, call it what it is, infanticide.  These unborn children are living 

human beings and deserve our respect and protection.  I do support protection for 

prospective mothers whose lives may be in jeopardy by the pregnancy and birth and 

for instances of rape and incest. For the sake and safety of our yet-to-be-born 

brothers, sisters and children in general please oppose HB2002. 


